
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 2nd August, 2016 

 

 To Whom It May Concern, 

 

It is with pleasure that I provide this reference for the EPM team.   
  

Margaret Jurd College is a small special school for disadvantaged youth in 
Newcastle.  EPM came highly recommended to the school at a time where we were 
seeking a solution for a building project that was ballooning in cost. Andrew Graham 
visited the site and in a brief walk around was able to find a solution that would not 
only allow the schools needs to be met but also reduce the overall cost to the 
school.    
 

From that point the EPM team took over the project management of the build and 
not only saw the project through to a high standard of completion but ensured that 
we were on budget. Kathryn Cuno managed the project and demonstrated excellent 
knowledge and negotiation skills ensuring that the quality of the project was never 
compromised.   
 

For me as Principal this meant that I could step back and allow EPM to be the experts 
on the ground, overseeing compliance and quality control with their eye on the 
bottom line at all times. The school is now moving into the second stage of the 
project and will retain EPM as our project managers. I cannot recommend their 
services highly enough and would encourage other schools to consider engaging 
EPM for their project management needs.   
 
 

 
 
Melise Sutton 
Principal 
Margaret Jurd College 

 


